
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Emily Erickson requested the following records:  

“any communication, correspondence and/or documents between district 304 and Evergreen real-

estate group or City of Batavia in regards to the proposed Campana redevelopment project at 901 

N. Batavia Ave in Batavia. I would like any correspondence/documents that occurred since July 

15th, 2017 through October 26th.” 

This FOIA request was received Oct. 26, 2017 and responded to on Nov. 1, 2017. It took 1 

District employee a total of 1 hour 15 minutes ($43.28) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 
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